
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A Public Hearing will be held by the Carroll County Board of Supervisors on the 10th day of 

February, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as practical in the Board Room of the Carroll 

Administration Building, 605 Pine Street, Hillsville, Virginia for the purpose of hearing public 

comment pertaining a proposed amendment to the County's fiscal year 2019-2020 budget.  The 

proposed budget amendment is for a decrease in the currently-adopted overall County budget in 

an amount not to exceed $2,500,000.  The proposed decreases in budget expenditures may affect 

any or all budget categories, excepting those external items of expenditure which cannot by law 

be decreased during  the current fiscal year.    

 

(Run at least once, 7 days prior to meeting)  

 

   


